



 
[image: image1.emf]


Homestead Art Club

18335 SW 296th Street

Homestead, FL  33030

HOMESTEAD ART CLUB MEETING AND PRESENTATION

September 17, 20ll 

Held at the Lily Lawrence Bowe Library

Present:  Helen Cox Atkinson, Helen Fitzgerald, Mary Dee Burkhart, Marcia Maynard, Barbara Van Kessel, Julian Atkinson, Barbara Millenbruch, Nancy Coppola, and Sandy Collins,members, as well as  Ruth Campbell, Marianne R. Williamson, Bonnie Villabon, Wendy Wall and Carol Milner, guests.

The meeting convened at 2:00.  The main order of business was HAC’s participation at the yearly RF Orchids Show, presented by the East Everglades Orchid Society.  Any paid up member may participate.  Membership cost is $15 for an  individual and $20 for family.  The cost of participating in the show is $10 for three days,  Friday, October 14, Saturday October15 and Sunday October 16th.  Set up will be at 8:00 AM under the Chickee on Friday, October 14th.  All fees and paperwork will be handled at that time.  All displayed work will remain there. You do not have to be there the whole time, but some on-the-scene presence will be greatly appreciated.  Breakdown will be at 5:00 PM on Sunday, October 16th.  HAC will receive 12% of the sale.

We will also be holding our monthly meeting there at 2:00 PM on Saturday, October 15th.   

Please notify Helen Fitzgerald about your participation so that we can provide racks for your displayed work.  Any tables needed would be your responsibility.  (e-mail:  hfitzie@yahoo.com or phone 305-598-545)

The meeting was followed by a wonderful presentation by Marianne R. Williamson.  She is a gifted artist who uses fabric, threads (sewing machine) and paint on her beautifully created wall hangings.  She brought many finished pieces as well as one unfinished one so that we could better understand the process.  Her presentation was peppered with interesting anecdotes and stories.  When the presentation and refreshments were finished, we went over to Art South to view Marianne’s work on exhibit this month.  We thank  her very much for this exciting experience.

As of now, Art Racks and a file cabinet are being housed at the official club address (see above), home of Helen and Julian Atkinson.  We no longer have a storage unit, thus saving $80 a month.  Many art supplies, easels, large card rack, the tent and much more have been donated to The Children’s Gallery.  The cash register, credit card machine, banners, table card rack and cards, memorabilia and more, are being stored, for now, in Joe Dion’s house.

Respectfully submitted,

Helen Fitzgerald,

Secretary

PS  If you know of anyone I’ve left  out of my newly revised mailing list, would you please e-mail me at hfitzie@yahoo.com with their e-mail address so that I may add them to my list.  Thank you.

